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Holy Family Weekly Newsletter 26.06.2020 

We follow in Jesus’ footsteps 

Holy Family Church 
 Fr Peter Draper 
Tel: 01772 725193 

 

Important information 

We are now delighted to announce that we will be welcoming our lovely Year One children back on 6th July.  Important information will be 

emailed to our Year One parents next week and will, as always, be on our website too.  The children will be in school from Monday to Thursday 

for the following two weeks.  The staff are really looking forward to seeing them! 

 

Classes for next year 

Nursery – Mrs Steele 

Reception – Mrs Morrison 

Year One – Miss Pearson 

Year two – Mr Heron 

Year three – Miss Yallanki 

Year four – Miss Knight 

Year five – Mr Barlow 

Year six – Mrs Wilson 

Parents will be given opportunities early in September to meet with their child’s teacher to discuss the year ahead and so that they can get to know 

you. 

 

 

This week we have enjoyed spending time with our wonderful Year Six children.  They are extremely busy enjoying their last few weeks with us 

here and also preparing themselves for their move to high school.  As teachers we have recognised now, more than ever, our passion for teaching 

your children and we are all very excited about rebuilding our school in September. 

 



 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Howdy Folks! 

Elsie April Westray here!  What an exciting week I’ve had as, whilst out walking with my human parents, we had a lovely surprise……. 

Gliding proudly  through the water, Mrs Swan introduced us to not one, not two, not three, but four signets!  What a beautiful sight!  I had been waiting for this moment for 

sometime as we had been watching Mrs Swan sitting on her nest and had been wondering how many signets she might have.  Nature is amazing isn’t it?  My human mum 

managed to take a lovely photograph to share with you too! 

See you later alligators! 

Elsie April xxx 

 

 

Coronavirus 

Do not leave home if you or someone you live with has any of the following: 

 a high temperature 

 a new, continuous cough 

 a loss of, or change to, your sense of smell or taste 

Check the NHS website if you have symptoms 

 

 
St Peter and St Paul 
The Feast of St Peter and St Paul falls on 29 June. After Jesus returned to heaven, Peter made it his mission to bring the good news about Jesus to people in many 
places around the world.  St Peter and St Paul’s life and mission inspires children to follow their example by reaching out to others around the world as brothers 
and sisters in God’s Universal Family. 

New Uniform 

We would love for all pupils to return to school, in September, in the new uniform but we understand that these last few months have been financially very difficult.  To help 

with this, children may come into school in their old school uniform until October half term.   

https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-covid-19/check-if-you-have-coronavirus-symptoms/

